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13th January 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to invite you into the classroom for our Reception Open Morning. You will have the 

opportunity to read a story with your child, watch us perform the poems we have learnt so far this 

term and even get a glimpse of a Speed Sound Lesson in Phonics.  

 

Please register your interest by following the QR code or the link below. Please respond by 

Wednesday 8th February 2023. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z696D1UbyUu8gFvJDh-CEd7pTj3UN-

dCptLcQeBNWXdUMjFCWjQ3RFBBV1BUU0FMTUE0NVlZT0tWWi4u 

 

 
 

 

Many thanks. 

 

 

 

Miss Whiting 

Class Teacher 
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